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Hello,

| had a chance to talk to a CEMEX representative to gain more details on what is occurring with the off-site use of the CKD. According to CEMEX, it is only going for use as solidification media at the Waste Management Conservation Services Inc.
Landfill at 41800 E 88th Ave, Bennett, CO 80102 and at the Clean Harbors Deer Trail Landfill at 108555 E U.S, Colorado 36, Deer Trail, CO 80105. Both landfills have CKD approved for use in solidification activities so | think if those are the only
two instances of off-site use, then we should be fine.

However, please keep me posted if during the course of your inspections and interactions with CEMEX you come across other off-site uses, then there may be additional permitting requirements.
Thanks,

- Mike
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